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Dear Sirs,

I have lived in Elm Close for two years having moved from Kings Stag, where I lived for
47 years,
 previously living in Hazelbury Bryan with my parents until I married. I also worked in
Sturminster
Newton for 28 years so I am a local girl.
When I lost my husband 3 years ago I decided to downsize and bought a lovely quiet
bungalow in Elm Close,
which is also very quiet, to spend my remaining years  here. Nothing was brought to my
notice through searches
when I was buying my house.
Most of the people living in Elm Close are of a certain age and want a peaceful
retirement, which we are not going
to get if the proposed planning goes ahead. The road is narrow and access will be limited
if it is used two ways.
The noise and dust from lorrys using Elm Close will be awful, and also the increase in
traffic from another 40plus
houses will make Elm Close a traffic highway.
I am also worried about the access to the trailway  being blocked off, as I walk my dog
there twice a day.
I know that you have had other letters about this proposal so I won't go on and on, but I
hope that the Planning
Officers will consider the residents of Elm Close when agreeing this planning proposal.

Yours sincerely
Iris Coombs {Mrs}




